
Managing Personal Information  
Identifying and dealing with requests for personal information 
 

 

 

This is a  
Subject Access Request (SAR) 

Requests must be processed within one 
calendar month & the identity of the requester 

verified before personal data is disclosed. 

Contact the SGUL Data Protection Officer 
if you receive a Subject Access Request. 

No 

This is likely to be a  
Freedom Of Information Request 

and should be passed immediately to the 
SGUL FOI Officer at foi@sgul.ac.uk  

Is the request from a public authority, 
e.g. the police, government 
department, local authority? 

The University’s policy on dealing with ‘third party’ 
requests could apply here. 

Requests relating to staff should be sent to  
the Director of HR 

Requests relating to students should be sent to 
the Academic Registrar 

 

It is unlikely the requester has any 
entitlement to the information they 

have asked for. 

The SGUL Data Protection Officer 
should be contacted for further 

advice and clarification 

Yes 

Yes 

No 

Is the request for 
personal data? 

No 
Is the requester asking for 
their own personal data? 

The request is possibly not 
 covered by SGUL policies. 

 

Contact the SGUL Data Protection 
Officer for further advice 

Yes 

Is the request for information 
relating to the University  

and its business? 
No 

Yes 

Further queries about requests 
for personal information 

should be directed to 
 

SGUL Data Protection Officer 
 

 dataprotection@sgul.ac.uk 
 

mailto:dataprotection@sgul.ac.uk

